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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

x-3180 
J.ugus t 4. ::J.921. 

1 SUBJECT: Cireul&l"s ot Federal Reserve Banks. 

Dear Sir: 

By direct4.on of the Federal Reserve Board, 
I would request that you issue instructions to the 
proper depa.rtment or dtvision of your bank that there 
be assembled and forwarded to the Board six copies 
of the cu~rent set of circular letters addressed by 
your bank to its member bat:.ks during the period January 
1, 1920, to date; and a.ho thst instructien.s be given 
that hereafter there be forwa~ded to the Board as 
iss~ed six copies of all new circular letters addressed 
to member banks.. If your bank supplies :i.ts member 
banks with b~nders for circular letters issued, it is 
requested tlla.t the necessary number of binders to con­
tain two complete sets of the circulars be sent to the 
Board. 

Very truly yours, 

Walter L. Eddy • 
Assistant Seeretary. 

TO GOVERNOBS OF ALL F .R.:BANKS. 
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